31st March, 1959.

Dr. O. H. Frankel,

Chief, C.S.I.R.O. Divn of Plant Industry, P.O. Box 109, City, CANHERRA, A.C.T.

Dear Frankel,

As I feared you might be in a hurry about getting the material to the printers, I am sending herewith a script of my proposed talk in Camberra. Probably it would bear expansion in places when I am actually speaking but the enclosed will certainly give your printer material for a first proof, subject, I suspect, to only trifling alterations. It should fit well with the later talks you have arranged.

Sincerely yours,

R. A. Fisher